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13 May 2021 

 
Year 11 – 2022 Subject Selection Information  

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

The first stage of the Year 11 2022 Subject Preference has commenced. To date, your son/daughter 
has received initial information about: 
 

● the subject preference process; 
● the different HSC pathways available; and  
● specific subjects. 

Throughout the remainder of Term 2 and during Term 3, students will be provided the opportunity to 
attend classes and workshops at our Nirimba Campus. Details about these visits will be provided at 
point of need. 

Important Events for Parents & Carers 

Stage 6 Subject Market and Information Evening 

Monday 24 May, 5.30pm - 7.30pm  

St John Paul II Nirimba Campus Nirimba Hall 

Evening structure: 

5.30 - 6.15 - Subject Market. This is an opportunity for students, parents and carers to receive 
further information about specific subjects from the teachers who are experts in the area. This 
information will greatly assist students to preference suitable subjects via the online portal.   

6.15 - 6.45 - Stage 6 Information. This presentation will provide an overview of the most important 
information required at this stage about HSC pathways, pattern of study requirements and subject 
suitability. 

6.45 - 7.30 - Subject Market cont. This is for those who were unable to attend earlier or who did 
not have time to visit all subject stalls. This information will greatly assist students to select 
preference suitable subjects via the online portal. 

The subject preferences online portal will be open Monday 31 May until Monday 7 June. Students 
will receive information on how to access the portal via an email from 
noreply@selectmysubjects.com.au. 

Term 3 (date TBA):  Subject Preference Interviews at St John Paul II Schofields Campus   
All Year 10 students with their parents or carers will have the opportunity to discuss their Stage 6 
subject preferences and complete the Subject Selection Form with guidance from a member of the 
College Executive, Stage 5 or Stage 6 Leadership Team. Interviews will be booked via the School 
Interview Portal. Further information and the event code will be provided in Term 3.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to make contact Ms Alyssa Roach at the 
College.  
 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

  

 

 

Mr Jim Fanning Mr Peter Regan Ms Alyssa Roach 

Principal Assistant Principal Assistant Principal 


